SASKATCHEWAN ART SHOWCASE IS GOING VIRTUAL IN 2021 
 
Because things are uncertain for the Ex in 2021 we are planning an online show for the 
Saskatchewan Art Showcase.  School Art has been a large component of the 
Saskatchewan Art showcase and we hope that it will be a large part of our virtual show as well.  We are excited about this concept and hope that you are excited about showing your student’s work as well.   
We will do everything possible to ensure that no one can reproduce any of the images that we present by adding a watermark if requested.   Will your student’s work require a watermark?   
Rules and Guidelines: 
· We will accept one entry per student.  All students are eligible for entry no matter their school board or schooling style. 
· Please place a label in the lower right hand corner on the front of the artwork. 
Please clearly print the student’s name and age.  First name only. 
· Please take a clear photo of the work to be submitted.   
· Deadline for entries is July 1.  All entries will be on display.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Entries can be viewed on the Saskatoon Ex website after entries have been received.

Entries must be submitted by July 1, 2021 and will on line for a year. 
Please submit your entries http://forms.prairielandpark.com/virtual-art-show-submission/ 
Info and questions:  	Shirlee Olekson at 306-931-7149  or  solekson@prairielandpark.com 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to submit your student’s art work.
We hope that you enjoy our virtual art show.
